
Stephen Baker Operations Manager at DCET contacted us last year and implemented 

our service. Stephen says of our work together:- 

DCET and Focus Training have recently been working with DTD Training to update some 

of our health and safety practices and procedures. After talking to Tudor we quickly 

became aware that the only thing we have done for some of our processes was to 

change the title from LSC to SFA! These processes were often outdated and didn’t meet 

the latest requirements, others were too onerous and consequently time consuming.  

We worked together with Tudor, updated policies, streamlined employer health and 

safety assessment and monitoring and set up an audit procedure. This not only makes 

us and our stakeholders safer, it also satisfies SFA and HSE requirements and shows our 

commitment to health and safety to external bodies including Ofsted.  

Thank you Tudor.  
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